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Diane,

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I
included the provisions related to allocating production gross receipts, even though
those provisions are still being worked on, so that you could see the general format and
placement of those provisions in the statutes.

Joseph T. Kreye
Senior Legislative Attorney
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